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Project status report 

Project started 16th December 2010. We were introduced to the project 
personnel and to the project itself. After the meeting a project workspace was 
created to Tuubi and we have been adding new material there about the 
progress of the project. There is also page in Metropolia Wiki which we have 
been updating regularly. 

At the last meeting on 28th March we discussed again about the shape of the 
model and also how to integrate the LED-matrix to the petals. We ended in a 
decision to design a new sandwich model so there will be a layer off PC on 
top of the matrix. 

We changed the measures off the petals and also modified the case a bit 
bigger. The design works with the other components at least according to the 
Catia CAD assembly. 

We are still waiting for feedback from our customer Andy Best and how to 
proceed. Our role in the future of this project is not clear. 
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